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ISLAMIC ACADEMY OF  
HUNTSVILLE 

Asalamu Alaikum, 

 
 I hope that everyone had a wonderful Winter break and a New Year full of 
Iman and Taqwa InshAllah! As we ended the first semester and the year 2014, I 
would like to thank our parents, students, and IAH teachers for an exciting and 
enjoyable semester. Alhamdulilah we have accomplished much and this would 
not have been possible without the blessings of Allah (SWT) and everyone 
working together. We are proud of our dedicated teachers and enthusiastic 
learners! I urge the parents to be active participants at our school. Whether 
you are a classroom volunteer, a member of the PTA, or special event partici-
pant, you're encouraged to be involved! Research on schools clearly demon-
strates that parent participation in their child's school coincides with a greater 
likelihood of academic success for their child. I look forward to having a long 
and rewarding relationship with you and your family. 
In closing, thank you for your trust, support, and donation to IAH. 
 I hope that everyone is well rested and ready for a great semester.  
 
          Rezan Hakim 
          IAH Principal  
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RIGHT:  

Spelling Bee Winners!! 

 

1st Place: Zohair Memon 

Runner Up: Zayanah Khan 

LEFT:  

Mrs. Frye’s Second Grade 
with their Habitat Projects! 
Have you ever seen a more 

enthusiastic group?! 

 

LEFT: 

Group photo of the 
Spelling Bee Partici-

pants!!  

Great Job everyone!! 



3 

 

LEFT: 

December’s Arabic Reading 
Competition winner is: Rahaf 

Essul, 3rd grade!!!  

 

RIGHT: 

Geography Bee Winners 

1st Place winner: Abdullah Sel-
juki 

Runner Up: Umar Seljuki 

A special thank you to Mrs. Frye 
for coordinating the event!! 

TOP LEFT: 

Mrs. Maisoun’s KG class baking sugar cookies 
for their Quran Party Masha’Allah!! 

 

TOP RIGHT: 

Mrs. Nada’s Pre-K stop for a picture during arts 
and crafts! 

 

LEFT: 

Pre-K and KG are enjoying a healthy snack!! 
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JANUARY 

1-19-15: Martin Luther King Jr. Day (NO SCHOOL) 

1-22-15: 100th Day of School 

1-26-15: Science Fair  

1-31-15: IAH’S ANNUAL FUNDRAISER  

 

FEBRUARY 

2-2-15: Field Trips: Sci-Quest (Grades Pre-K-1st) & 

Classic Productions Play: “Freedom Train” (Grades 2-8) 

2-16-15: President’s Day (NO SCHOOL) 

2-26-14: School’s Wax Museum (8:00 a.m.) 

 

MARCH  

3-2-15: Reading Across America 

3-23-15: Spring Break (NO SCHOOL) 

 

APRIL 

4-10-15: Technology Fair 
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Assalamu-Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatuh, 

 

 The Islamic Academy of Huntsville (IAH) is very pleased to celebrate its 18th Anniversary in 

January 2015. After thanks and gratitude to Allah subhanuh wa ta’ala, we want to thank you and all 

individuals who supported the IAH progress and success throughout these years. Our thanks also go to 

the IAH parents, the IAH staff, and the local Islamic community, as well as to the Huntsville Islamic 

Center (HIC), for their continued and unwavering support and encouragement. Simply put, the IAH, 

as an Islamic school, would not have thrived without all of your generous contributions, may Allah 

subhanuh wa ta’ala reward each of you the utmost grace. 

 All praise to Allah subhanuh wa ta’ala, despite the challenge of being in a relatively small Mus-

lim community, the IAH continues to strive to expand its academic programs. The IAH continues to 

produce outstanding and well-rounded students both in academics and Islamic studies, alhamdulillah.  

 In order to promote a steady growth for the IAH, we need the generosity of individuals like you. 

Without the assistance of community devoted individuals just like you, we wouldn't be able to meet our 

shared goal of continued excellence in education within the unique framework of an Islamic environ-

ment at the IAH. Your continued support and dedication are key elements in the growth of the IAH.  

 To celebrate the IAH 18th Anniversary, our BIG day, we cordially invite you to join us for a 

fund-raising dinner on Saturday January 31, 2015 on the Masjid grounds. Tickets are now on sale and 

they are available at the IAH main office (see attached flyer). More event details will be available soon. 

 We look forward to your support to this annual fund-raising event by making a donation to the 

IAH. Your generosity will make a difference in our community by allowing us to continue the IAH mis-

sion. May Allah subhanuh wa ta’ala accept your deeds as Sadaqa Jarriyah, Ameen. 

 

Jazakum Allah Khairan! 

Dr. Sawsan Alkurabi, Secretary of Education 


